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I oppose SB 210. I have been a long-time resident of Oregon and have voted ever 

since I became eligible to vote many years ago. I am an elderly person today and 

both my husband and I have had surgeries in the last few years that have restricted 

our driving. Being able to use mail in ballots have allowed us to participate in our 

democracy and excercise our right to vote. Sometimes the weather can restrict 

people’s access to the polls. We as a democracy should be doing everything we can 

to make it easier for our citizens to vote not more difficult. 


